
Oradell Public School Music
May 2024

Dear Parent / Guardian:

Similar to last year, we will be having one concert for all performing groups on Tuesday, June
4th. The schedule will be as follows:

● 4th Grade Band & Chorus - 6:30
● Handbells - 7:00
● 5th & 6th Band & Chorus Groups will directly follow handbells.

The following clothes are suggested for all students performing:

Black Pants or Skirt
Nice Solid White Shirt
Dress Shoes or Dark Sneakers

Sincerely,

James Butcher & Erin Riesebieter


